
15th April 2021

PINS Ref: EA1N - EN010077 and EA2 - EN010078

My Ref ID Nos: EA1N 20023171 and EA2 20023172

Dear Examining Authority,

Objection to Extension of Examinations

Further to my letter of 14th April I feel I must place on record my objection to 
the extension to the decision to extend the examinations by three months, as 
notified by the Planning Inspectorate to Interested Parties.

Not only does it prolong the suspense and agony experienced by the residents of 
this unique and beautiful area but it also gives SPR an unfair advantage in that 
they have unlimited resources to continue feeding information into the process 
whereas we, individual residents and small groups, have more-or-less burned 
ourselves out in terms of the energy, time and financial input devoted to building 
a case against the badly thought out proposals by SPR.

The signs erected last week in Friston alerting pedestrians to ‘be aware’ seemed 
to deliver a sinister warning - ‘hazards ahead and beware of SPR’s dangerous 
and slippery driving.’ The whole process smacks of intimidation and bodes ill for 
the future.



I agree whole-heartedly with the formal objection letter to the Examination 
extension, dated 8 April 2021, from SEAS, SASES, Save Our Sandlings, The 
Aldeburgh Business Association and Friston Parochial Church Council.

Yours faithfully,

Nichola J Winter




